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The ‘Learning from the Experts’ project: 
Participatory research on supporting young people’s mental 
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FINDINGS FROM A REVIEW OF THE LITERATURE 
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Introducing the ‘Learning from the Experts’ project 
 
Sexual abuse of adolescents may have particular impacts as it occurs while young people are 
in the middle of their transition from adolescence to early adulthood. We cannot assume 
that support that works for someone who experiences sexual abuse as a younger child will 
work for someone who experiences it at an older age.  Young people are experts in their 
own experiences.  Understanding their perspective on what helps or does not help at this 
time is critical.  It is also a neglected topic, particularly for this age group.  
 
The ‘Learning from the Experts’ project is part of a programme of research run by the 
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